

P.O. Box 5035 300 Dufferin Avenue London, ON N6A 4L9

November 21, 2018

J. Stanford Director, Environment, Fleet and Solid Waste

I hereby certify that the Municipal Council, at its meeting held on November 20, 2018 resolved:

That the following actions be taken with respect to the 11th Report of the Advisory Committee on the Environment from its meeting held on November 7, 2018:

- a) the following actions be taken with respect to recycling:
- i) the Civic Administration BE REQUESTED to consider a voluntary commercial recycling reporting system similar to the Health Unit Dine Safe Program where businesses display signage indicating their recycling efforts including, but not limited to, what materials are being recycled; and,
- ii) staff representatives responsible for the above-noted request BE IDENTIFIED to the Advisory Committee on the Environment (ACE) and attend a future meeting of the ACE for further discussion:
- b) J. Adema, Planner II, BE REQUESTED to provide a timeline to the Advisory Committee on the Environment with respect to when feedback is required from the Committee related to the ReThink Zoning Draft Terms of Reference document dated October 31, 2018; and,
- c) clauses 1.1, 3.1, 3.2, 5.1 to 5.3, inclusive, 6.2, 6.3 and 7.1 BE RECEIVED for information. (5.1/17/PEC)

C. Saunders City Clerk /lm

cc. Chair and Members, Advisory on the Environment